Cheryl Dull

From: joshl@rgtc.coop

Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 3:58 PM

To: Clinton Langreck

Subject: RE: Broadband Grant

Attachments: LTC Public Private Partnership Agreement FY 2022 - Richland County 02152022

MLT.docx; Richland County Letter of Support.docx

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Clinton,

Attached, is the PPP agreement and letter of support. If the County agrees to this, please sign, date, change the date of
the yellow highlighted portion and print on County letterhead. Then scan and send back to me.

Thanks,

Josh

From: joshl@rgtc.coop

Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 11:10 AM
To: 'Clinton.langreck@co.richland.wi.us'
Subject: Broadband Grant

Good Morning Clinton,

We are looking to apply for a broadband grant in Richland County in this next broadband grant cycle. It will consist of
120 miles of buried fiber serving approximately 460 locations. The total cost will be $5,882,383.75 — we will look for 80%
funding from the PSC and a contribution from Richland County of $590,000 (10%). La Valle Telephone would match the
other 10%. | have attached a picture of the project area. The project area is the light area with the dark blue lines within
it. Let me know your thoughts:

Thanks,

Josh Lien
Operations Manager

Ly, LaValle

a Telephone,

C: 608-434-2796



